
 

 Minutes Limes Medical Centre PPG  
 
Date of meeting: 30/06/2014  
 
In attendance  
 
Alan Lloyd  
Malcolm Hodges  
Angela Hodges  
Andrea Swanson  
Dr J. Southcott  
David Hoon  
 
Apologies  
 
Sue Sherman  
Jackie Blackburn  
Jane Martin  
 
Election of officers  
 
Alan agreed to take on the role of Chairman.  
David offered to take on the role of secretary. (David has no experience of working within the 
NHS and finds many of the acronyms confusing. He asked for the PPG to bear with him in this 
respect.  
 
Membership  
 
Jill Smith has resigned from the Limes Medical Centre PPG.  
David agreed to write to Jill, thanking her for her input.  
 
National Association for Patient Participation (NAPP)  
 
Following the discussion at the previous meeting, Dr Southcott confirmed that the practice has 
now joined the NAPP.  
 
Future Meetings  
 
The group expressed a desire to hold future meetings upstairs as it was felt that it would be 
more conducive for a meeting environment.  
Dr Southcott agreed to take this up with the Practice management, so that from the next 
meeting onwards all meetings would take place upstairs.  
Members will have to wait downstairs until appropriate security measures have been taken, 
whereupon Dr Southcott will come and collect us. 


